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 IMPORTANT DATES FOR YOUR DIARY — PLEASE READ  
  

Monday 19 Sept       School Closed  
Tuesday 20 Sept        Y6 Junior Citizens Trip  
          Y3 Getting to know you 9.05am 
          Y4 Getting to Know you 2.30pm 
Wednesday 21 Sept       Rec Getting to Know You 9.05am 

          Y1 Getting to Know You 2.30pm  

Thursday 22 Sept       Y2 Getting to Know You 9.05am 

Message From Ms Ward 

Nelson Stars  

Getting to Know you Meetings  

This will take place next week and is the       

opportunity to have an informal chat to help 

you learn about our curriculum and a chance to 

meet your teacher. Please note the date 

changes due to the Bank holiday.  

Life of Lizzie  

Dear old Lizzie was ever so busy 

With Covid and celebrations and more, 

And her children were oh so happy 

When she had her jubilee number four. 

 

When Paddington bear came to visit 

She welcomed him with a smile, 

‘I have heard marmalade is good, is it?’  

She asked, and Paddington stayed for a while. 

 

Corgi’s are playful, horses are kind 

But Shetland ponies are the best.  

She is clever with a brilliant mind, 

She was a brainy ,you might have guessed. 

 

Alas, at the age of 96, 

We all had to wince 

At the news we saw on the telly 

For she had gone back to her prince. 

 

By Alfie ,6N 

  

Well done Alfie ! 

On behalf of Nelson Primary School we are 
very saddened to hear of the death of Her 
Majesty Queen Elizabeth II and offer our 
heartfelt condolences to the whole royal family 
at this extremely sad time. As well as a proud 
leader we remember Her Royal Highness also 
as a devoted wife and proud and loving 
mother, grandmother and great-grandmother. 
We will forever be grateful for the contribution 
Her Majesty made to her country. 

Before her death we were really fortunate to 
receive a thank you letter and a card from the 
Queen’s Lady- in- Waiting for our jubilee poem 
that we sent to her earlier this year.    

   

Our Nelson Stars this week are: Inaaya 1L, 

Ayla 2M,  All of 3A class, Rory 3B, Jake 4B, 

Lily G 5C, Nelson 5M, Riley 6M, and   Florence 

6N. You have received a certificate which will 

be displayed in the studio and celebrated in 

assembly. Keep up the great work!  



  

 

Reminders  

If any parent/grandparent/friend would like to 

volunteer to run a club we would be very happy 

to hear from you.    

Only water please in water bottles please.  

If you received a care plan from our Welfare 

department  please can you return this before 

23rd September.  

Sorry, no dogs allowed on site/at the school 

gates. 

Please do not ride your bikes/scooters across 

the playground or by the entrance.    

Year  1 

Well Done  

What a busy couple of weeks for our Year 1s! 

Not only have they settled amazingly to the rou-

tines of the class but they have also improved 

each day in their learning behaviour. They can 

all now work together on the same learning in 

their tables and on the carpet. They should be 

very proud! It is a big change for them but they 

have come to school every day with a big smile 

showing one of the Nelson’s value: Resilience! 

Well done Year 1.  

Well done Riley, 6M, for completing lots of    

reading  over the summer holidays. We love to 

hear about your love of books. Thank you also  

for your recommendations to Ms Ward on what 

to read.  

Year 6  

The London Borough of Richmond Bikability 

Team came to teach our Year 6. The 

commented on how beautifully behaved they 

all were, with lovely manners and a good 

sense of humour. Well done Year 6. It’s 

always great to hear lovely feedback. Thank 

you also to The Bikability Team.   

Headteacher Awards This Week 

Alfie 6N 

Eva 4B 

Honey 4B 

Josh 6N 

Sofia 4B 

Riley 6M 

You received a headteacher 
award and will be entered into a 
raffle each half term to win a 
prize from Mrs Ward. Well done! 

Come and meet with Jasmeen our            

educations wellbeing practitioner, who will be    

running a drop in session to offer advice/

support and information regarding mental 

health. Topics include:   

Anxiety, low mood, behaviour difficulties, 

sleep & separation anxiety. There is no need 

to book   

 

Mental Well Being Coffee Morning  



  

 

Further Dates  

Nelson School  is committed to safeguarding – a shared responsibility 

Job Advert PTA Meeting  

The first PTA meeting of the year will 

take place next Wednesday 21st 

September at 7.30pm, in the Staff 

Room at school. Everyone is 

welcome.  


